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CHANGE IN LABORATORY NETWORK 

Joint Venture Hospital Laboratories (JVHL) has made the decision to terminate their 
contractual arrangement with Molina Healthcare of Michigan (Molina) effective 
October 1, 2020. 

Providers will continue to have the option of utilizing the preferred laboratories. Those 
include Quest Diagnostics, LabCorp and several hospital outpatient hospital 
laboratories. 

In addition, providers may also continue to perform the lab procedures listed on the in-
office lab list posted on our website. 

If you have additional questions please contact your Provider Service Representative 
directly or you can contact the Provider Services Department at 248.729.0905 or email 
MHMProviderServicesMailbox@MolinaHealthcare.com 

Thank you for serving Molina Members! 
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